
Date: Sat, 18 Mar 2000 22:59:06 -0500
From: Paul Jessome <pjessome@ns.sympatico.ca>
To: limnos@chebucto.ns.ca
Subject: Herring Cove Watershed model

To whom it may concern,

I am writing to request the model of the Powers Pd watershed which I 
found
listed on your website.  I am a student at Dalhousie University working 
on
a project regarding the ecosystem of Herring Cove.  You can reach me by
phone at 454-9102, by e-mail at cpenney@cffi.com, or by mail at 
Christine
Penney, 3205 Union St., Halifax, N.S., B3K 5H2. 

Kind Regards,
Christine Penney 
Marine Affairs Program
Dalhousie University


